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Title 
Withdrawal of the April 23 Pay Award for SAS Doctors (Wales) 

Purpose To advise ESR Organisations in Wales of the withdrawal of the 
SAS Doctors Pay Award 

Intended 
Audience 

All Welsh ESR Organisations  

 

 

 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 

UN3284 - Withdrawal of the April 23 Pay Award for SAS Doctors (Wales)                                            30/03/2023 

SUBJECT  
 

Withdrawal of the April 23 Pay Award for Welsh SAS Doctors. 

 
DETAIL 
 

Further to UN3278, the Welsh Government has advised that the Pay Award for the SAS 
Doctors (2021 Contract) effective from 1st April 2023, has been withdrawn.   

 
The new rates will therefore not be included in Release 57 as originally notified. 
 
Details of a revised Pay Award and release implementation will be provided at a later date. 

 
 
ACTION REQUIRED 
 

Users may wish to advise affected employees of this change.   
 

Any changes that may have been done for maternities, protections etc. in readiness for April 
will need to be amended back to the 2022/23 rates. 
 
 

FURTHER INFORMATION 
 
None 
 

 
NEXT UPDATE 
 
None  


